
BLITZ  DYNETTE 
 

 “Slippin in between the Holidays” 
Dinner and a show with Blitz Dynette 

 

 

West Shore Elks – 108 N. Saint Johns Church Road – Camp Hill, PA 17011  
 

 Saturday    December 28th     7:30 PM 
 

                       
Dear Friends 

  

I am pleased to announce we will again be back at, the West Shore Elks as we "Slip in between 

the Holidays" for a Saturday Night Show on December the 28th.  All the Christmas rush will be 

over and New Year’s Eve is a week night (yuck).  What better way to relax in between the 

holidays than an evening with Blitz Dynette.  This letter is being sent exclusively to those 

who previously purchased tickets.   You have the first opportunity to 'Slip in between the 

Holidays' with Blitz. 

 

After last year’s tremendous success we will again offer an all-inclusive evening featuring a full 

dinner buffet with deserts and coffee.  Join the band for dinner.  Reminisce with the guys you 

know and meet the band members you don't.  This will be a great time for all of us to 

hang.  Details about the full evening, complete menu and other important information is 

included in this correspondence.  Reservations for the 'show only' are also available. 

 

Seating will be strictly limited to the first 170 orders received, so DON'T DELAY in making your 

decision.  Get on the phone and call your friends!   A full table will be 8, 9 or 10 people (a few 

tables can accommodate 11).   Parties of 7 or less or more than 10/11 will be asked to share a 

table.  If you wish to sit together, it is helpful if you order together (one check).  If ordering 

together is not possible then make sure there is a clear notation of who you want to sit with 

on your order form.  

   

Order confirmation and seating will be sent to you on December 17th.  Subject to availability, 

orders received after December 17th will be held at the door.  

  

Hope to see you as we “Slip In between the Holidays”!!!! 

    


